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Rea, Natasha

From: Rea, Natasha

Sent: 2013/10/30 4:14 PM

Subject: Stakeholder Update #21

October 2013 

 

Stakeholder Update #21 

 

Dear Stakeholders,  

 

In response to the City’s second peer review findings, Brampton Brick has submitted to the City additional information in 

the form of addenda and responses. This new material is available for public viewing at the Planning Department 

Counter, on the third floor of City Hall during regular business hours. City staff is assessing this new material to 

determine which submissions will need to be peer reviewed.  

 

Based on the additional material, the findings of the City’s peer reviewers, the social impact review, and public 

consultation, Planning & Infrastructure Services staff will comprehensively assess the Brampton Brick proposal and 

prepare a recommendation report to Planning Committee. At this time, the recommendation report is anticipated for 

the first quarter of 2014.  

 

For more information on the Brampton Brick application please contact Natasha Rea, the planner assigned to this file, or 

visit the project web page at:  

http://www.brampton.ca/en/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/Pages/Norval-Quarry-Re-Zoning.aspx.  

  

   

Natasha Rea, MCIP, RPP 

Land Use Policy Planner III 

Planning, Design and Development 

City of Brampton 

2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 

Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 

Natasha.Rea@brampton.ca 


